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We would like you to wish you all a Very Happy Christmas and a Healthy New Year and we would like to 

thank you for your continued support. 

If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Friday 16th December  

PTA Christmas Disco  
 

Wednesday 18th January – Year 2 Parents 

Reading Session 
 

Thursday 19th January KS1 PE Festival 
 

Thursday 19th January – Reception Parents 

Reading Session 
 

Tuesday 24th January – Year 1 Parents   

Reading Session 
 

Wednesday 25th January – Year 1 Phonics 

Meeting for Parents 
 

Thursday 26th January Year 2 Children        

Time & Tide Trip – Evacuee Dress Up – Further 

information to follow 
 

School Re-Opens Wednesday 4th January        

@ 8.45am 

What We’ve Been Learning This Week :- 

 

This week has been RE week for all 

classes and Christmas Celebrations 

 
  

 

 

Reminders 
 

Birthday Lunches – Please give at least 2 

weeks’ notice for a birthday lunch.   
 

Please return any completed forms by the due 

date.  We are having lots of parents either 

replying late or not at all. 

PTA  

Christmas Disco – Friday 16th December 

Nursery & Reception  4.00pm to 5.00pm 

KS1 5.15pm to 6.15pm 

 

Other News 

 

Online Safety 
 

With children having more and more access to 

the internet, it is always good for parents and 

carers to feel they know how to support and 

look after your child using the internet. Please 

use the link below to find out more 

information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class – 87.92% 

Ruby Class – 85.11% 

Diamond – 90% 

Sapphire – 86.8% 

Emerald Class – 91.25% 

Topaz Class – 91.98% 

The Windmill Exhibition is now up.  Why not 

pop to the windmill and see if you can find 

your child’s beautiful artwork.  The exhibition 

is on display throughout December. 

Please see the next page for a sneak preview of 

some pictures 

 

The children’s Christmas Wreaths can be seen 

at the Baptist Church Dereham on 15th, 16th & 

17th December. 

Watch This Space ………….. 

 

Weekly Maths Whiz Competition will be 

shared here. 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/

